
        
 
 

 
 
 
Announcement No. ______, s. 2021 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
FOR             : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS, 

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL 
GOVERNMENT, LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, 
GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR CONTROLLED 
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS, AND STATE 
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES 

 
SUBJECT    : Participation in the Conduct of Online Survey 

“Telecommuting  Preferences  of  Government  Workers  in  
the Philippines”  

 
The University of the Philippines Visayas with the Department of Science and 
Technology-National Research Council of the Philippines (DOST-NRCP) as funding 
agency will conduct a research project entitled, “Telecommuting Preferences of 
Government Workers in the Philippines”. The said project aims to provide evidence-
based information specifically on the preferences of government workers on 
telecommuting and other flexible work arrangements under the “new normal” for use 
of crafting protocols and public policies. 
   
The research findings will be useful in rationalizing guidelines for alternative work 
arrangements in government. 
 
To ensure the successful implementation of the project, employees of selected 
government agencies are encouraged to participate in the online survey to be 
conducted from March to August 2021.   
 
The Project Team will directly communicate with the selected agencies.  For any 
clarifications or questions on the matter, agencies may coordinate with Dr. Rowena 
Paz L. Gelvezon, Project Leader at email address rlgelvezon1@up.edu.ph.   
 
 
 
 
ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA 
Chairperson 
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